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Dear Client,

Starting May 11, 2025, we're launching an updated version of our Social
Trading platform, with a more modern and user-friendly interface.

Please note:

Access to the Social Trading portal may be temporarily restricted over the
weekend of May 10-11, 2025.

What you need to know:

* Your trading will not be interrupted

* All subscriptions and settings will remain unchanged
* No action is required on your part

* Once the update is complete, copying will resume as usual

Best regards,

The FXGlobe Team
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